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END OF YEAR.  

Dear Little Gregs Families,  

This is the final newsletter for 2020-21, wishing you all a great summer break. I would like to thank 

everyone who has played part in a successful year in the life of the pre-school, including staff, 

directors, parents, and most of all the children. As we say farewell to our pre-school ‘Lions and Tigers’ 

children we wish them all the very best for the next phase of their journey.  

End of Year Questionnaire.  

I have had a terrific response to this, thank you for all the replies. The reviews have been amazing, 

and it is lovely to read such positive feedback. Using this feedback, I am busy working on 

improvement plans for next year.  

Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  

 

“My two granddaughters attend Little Gregs and I can’t praise you 

enough for all you do for them, they love going to school which in itself 

speaks volumes, your dedication and commitment is exceptional. Thank 

you so much for all you do.” 

 



The last two days of term Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July 

2021 are fun days. St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School are 

closed, NO hot meals will be provided. Please ensure you sent 

your child to pre-school with a packed lunch.   

 

 

 

Date for the Diary 

Sport Activities Day: Monday 19th July 2021 (Pack lunch only!) 

Last Day of Term & Teddy Bear Picnic on the Field: Tuesday 20th July 2021 (Pack lunch only!)  

Summer Holidays: Wednesday 21st July – Thursday 2nd September 2021  

Autumn Term Starts ‘Open to Children’: Friday 3rd September 2021   

AGM Meeting: Wednesday 29th September 2021  

 

A Recent Success  

Sarah and Renata have completed Speech and Language training with Time to Talk and have been 

awarded Language Champion status.  

Sarah and Renata will be able to plan and carry out language enrichment activities, supporting 

children individually or as a group.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mr. Butler has been award his 10 years’ service with Warwickshire County Council as school crossing 

patrol.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite all parents/carers to attend our AGM at Little Gregs Pre-School. 

During the meeting we will be discussing highlights and achievements over the past year as well as 

discussing next steps and future developments planned for the year ahead. 

If you are passionate about our community and interested in nominating for a position on the board of 

directors.  

Please contact Sarah Pre-School Manager for a nomination form.  

01789 290198  

Littlegregs3506@welearn365.com 

 

Wednesday 29th September 2021 7pm  



@ 

Little Gregs Pre-School 

Avenue Road  

Stratford-upon-Avon 

CV37 6UZ  

 

 


